
 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

Year 1 Trip to Beamish - Wednesday 25th March 
 
Year 5 Thurston Meeting - Wednesday 25th March - 5pm 
 
Year 4 Trip to Bede’s World - Tuesday 31st March 
 
Parent/Teacher Meetings - Monday 23rd & 30th March 
                                   (Appointments have been sent out) 
 
Easter Break - Break up - Thursday 2nd April 
                         Return    - Monday 20th April 

       Next School Nurse 
Drop In Session 

 

Tuesday 31st March 
from 8.30am 

 

The nurse will be available to discuss any 
health or behaviour issues you may have, 
regarding your child. 
No appointment is necessary, just hand your name in at the 
main office on that morning. 
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 Spelling Bee 

A group of Year 5 children took part in a Spelling Bee 
this week, against  other local schools.  

The competition was 
held using skype, with 
several schools com-
peting at the same 
time. Although the 
children did not win 
the competition, they 
performed really well 
and worked hard to 
secure as many points 
as possible. 

Well Done! 

Stadium of Light Visit  

Mrs Hagan’s class had a great time on a recent trip to 
the Stadium of Light. As well as learning all about 
keeping fit and healthy, the children had a tour of the 
ground. 

 

They got to 
meet the 
Black Cat 
mascot………  

 

 

 

and they even got to sit in the dugout. 

 

If you have a photo and some news about your child’s 
achievement out of school and you would like it to appear 

in the newsletter, please email it to us at 
 

dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk 
 

Please mark it for the Ashley Chronicle.  
We look forward to hearing from you! 



 

Please recycle this newsletter 
 
 

Next Head Teacher’s Drop In Session 
 

Thursday 26th March - 9-11am 
 

Should there be anything which you wish to discuss  
urgently, please don’t hesitate to contact me immediately. 

 

Comic Relief 2015 
 

Thank you to everyone for the donations for Comic Relief. There were some excellent ‘funny faces’, a 
selection of which can be seen in the photo below. So far we have counted up £380. we will give an     
updated total in next week’s newsletter. 

Sporting News  
 
 

Football - our team needed just 1 point from their last 
2 matches of the season to secure the league         
champions position. They lost their first match 4-3, but 
did brilliantly to win the second 9-1. This means we have 
won the league!!! Well done to all players and to their 
manager, Mr Bell. 
 
Netball - Miss Douglas has been taking the netball 
team to Temple Park, for their league matches. The 
children tried their best this week, but didn't win any 
of their games. Fingers crossed for next time! 

 
 

SHREK 
 
 

One of our ex pupils, Josie Briant, is          
currently starring in SHREK the Musical, at 
the Theatre Royal in Newcastle. Josie plays 
the role of young Fiona and gave a brilliant 
performance on the opening evening.  
 

Last year, Josie starred in Evita with Marti 
Pellow and loves performing on the big stage! 
 
 

Several of our pupils have mentioned that 
they are going to see the show, so make sure 
you watch out for Josie, if you go. 

Ben’s Fundraising 
 

Ben Holt, in Miss Evans’s Year 3 
class, has been raising money for 
Comic Relief, by holding his own 
cake sale. With the help of his 
grandma, Ben raised £21.50,    
selling cakes to his family and 
friends.  

 
 

Well 
done 
Ben! 

 


